
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 2017 Update 

Eddy & Carrie Ramos 

 

 

 

Dear friends and family, a cordial greeting and may the grace of our Lord Jesus 

Christ be with you. 

 

A little time has passed since our last update in which we spoke about our needs 

and the difficulties and health problems that we were going through, and we would 

now like to inform you about how God has has helped us. 

 

During this time, we have experienced the care and love of God in our life. It has 

been a time of need but also of blessings.  We have seen the powerful hand of our 

God working through these difficulties and we have had the opportunity to 

experience the God who provides without measures 

 

We feel so grateful to God, God has been faithful in every step of our lives. In the 

difficult times, the Lord picked us up and strengthened us and reminded us that He 

would be with us until the end. Praise God Carrie's health is improving more and 

more, and that is due to the Lord. 

 

Also, glory be to our God because He has shown us His love through each one of 

you, who prayed, who encouraged us and who gave for our need. Today we can 

say that our God is our refuge and our strength in the difficulties and we pray that 

He is the same for you.  Our heart is so filled with joy and gratitude to know that we 

have friends, brothers and sisters in Christ, families and churches that are always 

there supporting us, encouraging us and praying for us. 

 



 

Immensely, thank you because when we knocked on the door asking for help we 

received that help. Thank you for your generosity and kindness in giving to our 

family at this time of great need, thank you very much for your prayers for Carrie, 

not only is she doing much better but every day God is healing her.  At the same 

time God continued to provide and restore our finances, we can say that God has 

been good and we truly appreciate your friendship and your care for us. 

 

The last few months have not just been a time of difficulty, we also were able to 

continue to serve our God in ministry. We had the privilege of having received 

three mission teams from the United States this summer, which are always a 

blessing for our lives and it is a privilege to serve with them. 

 

Also, at the beginning of August, my mother-in-law, sister-in-law, Ellie, and our 

beautiful little nephew, Grant, came to visit us.  We were so happy to have them 

with us. 

 

Thank you for always praying for us, thank you for being interested in what God is 

doing in the ministry and our lives, it is always and will always be a privilege to 

have you as collaborators in the kingdom. 

 

Soon we will be sending out our annual newsletter in which we will give a little 

more information about how God has been working in our life and ministry. 

 

I want to end with some verses that helped us and we hope and pray that they may 

help you as well. 

 

"Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, give thanks in all circumstances; for this is 

the will of God in Christ Jesus for you." 1 Thessalonians 5: 16-18 

 

"O give thanks unto the Lord, for He is good; for his mercy endureth forever." 

Psalm 107: 1 

 

"But my God shall supply all your need according to his riches in glory by Christ 

 

 

We pray that God will continue to bless your lives and those of your families. 

 

We love you, 

Eddy and Carrie  
  

 


